
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/24/2013 1:33:42 PM
Subject: UPDATED ADDRESS: Gov. Nikki Haley to visit Horry County on Monday, June 24

UPDATED ADDRESS: Gov. Nikki Haley to visit Horry County on Monday, June 24 
**FYI**

From: Taillon, Jeff
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 1:10 PM
To: Taillon, Jeff
Subject: UPDATED ADDRESS: Gov. Nikki Haley to visit Horry County on Monday, June 24

UPDATED ADDRESS: Gov. Nikki Haley to visit Horry County on Monday, June 
24

COLUMBIA, S.C. -  Governor Nikki Haley will visit Horry County on Monday, June 24. The address for her 
visit has been updated.

Schedule is as follows:

Monday, June 24, 2:30 PM: Gov. Haley will participate in an economic development announcement with 
PTR Industries, 600 South Main Street, Aynor, S.C.

-###-

Jeff Taillon
(803) 734-5129|Direct Line 
(803) 767-7653|Cell
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